
 

 

Topsham Garden Club 

April 10, 2013 

  

  

 

The Topsham Garden Club met on April 10, 2013 at the Topsham Public Library. 

 

President Kathleen Filtranti called the meeting to order at 1:53 pm.  

 

Next meeting is May 8. The program, presented by Richard Brzozowski, is Organic 

vs. Synthetic Fertilizer  

 

  

Committee Reports: 
 

Birds – The birds are back. 

 

Horticulture – Sheryl Smith is taking over this committee. 
 

Telephone – Carole Flaherty will continue the meeting reminder phone calls. 
 

Topsham Fair Exhibit (August) – Next month for volunteer signup. Flower judges 

are needed. 

 

Town Gardens – Cleanup at Topsham Town Hall April 23 at 10:00. 

 

Website – Member password is no longer needed. 

 

Yearbook – Insert for yearbook will be completed for next month.  

 

 

Unfinished Business: 

 

Topsham Public Library     April 27 

 TGC will have a membership table 

 

Plant Sale   June 1 - 9 am    Cosmic Stone   
 

 Committee will meet on Tuesday, April 17at the home of Jane Scease. 

 Signups at May meeting 

 Pot 2 weeks ahead 

 Use good soil 

 Be sure plants are well groomed 

 Deliver plants to Cosmic Stone on May 31 

 

Medomak Meeting  May 6      Coastal Maine Botanical Garden 

 

 8:30 am  carpool from Topsham Library 

 Check to Alison by Saturday 



 

 

 White elephant items needed 

 

Annual Convention  June 18-20  Spruce Point Inn Boothbay 

 

 Signup to sell raffle tickets at May meeting (we must pay the registration fee) 

 

Philadelphia Flower Show   March 2014 

 

 Overnight bus trip  

 Fundraiser for TGC 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

Meeting adjourned at 2:45.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathleen Boynton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

           

  


